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3 March 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

As you will be aware, Mrs Kyriacou has been leading the teaching of Modern Foreign Languages
(MFL) at Avalon since September 2020. During this time, Mrs Kyriacou's excellent teaching has
certainly built upon the children’s knowledge, skills and enthusiasm for languages, throughout our

school.

With an already very busy MFL teaching schedule at Wirral Grammar School for Girls, and a
young family to care for, Mrs Kyriacou has made the decision at this point, to suspend her
languages teaching at Avalon, to enable her to spend more time with her family.

We appreciate all that Mrs Kyriacou has brought to language teaching at Avalon and wish her
very well for the future.

For the next half term, MFL will continue to be taught to all our children, as normal, and will be
delivered by specialist teachers for all Spanish and French lessons.

We are hoping to make an appointment for a new MFL teacher to commence teaching at Avalon
from the summer term onwards and we shall keep parents updated about this in due course.

Yours sincerely,
/

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher
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